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Dear Student, 
 
Welcome to some of the most exciting, exhilarating, challenging, scary 

and rewarding months of your life! 

 

That’s right, coming to the UK to study will be an experience that you will 

carry with you for the rest of your life and we are so happy that you 

have chosen us to share that with you at Swansea University. 

 

My name is Emma and I am the Manager of the International@Campuslife team. We are here  

specifically to help YOU during your time at the University and can offer advice and guidance  

around any non-academic issues. We will be here to help you settle in and then to support you 

 right through your student journey. We are trained student immigration specialists but also a caring 

team who you can contact or visit to ask any questions about living and learning in the UK. 

 
You will find that during the year we will be emailing you with opportunities to socialise with others 

 and to expand your UK experience beyond the gates of the University. Make sure that you take 

advantage of those opportunities in order to make the most of this wonderful chance that you have 

 been given to live in another country. For many of you this time may be the only time in your life 

 that you live abroad- so get out of your room and get involved! 

 
I hope very much that you will join us during one (or many!) of our ongoing trips and activities. 
 
If you would like to contact us you can find out how by visiting our webpage 

http://www.swansea.ac.uk/international-campuslife/ 

You can also email the team at international.campuslife@swansea.ac.uk 
 
Don’t forget to join our Facebook group: Official Swansea University International Welcome Group. 

I wish you every success and happiness with us in Swansea and look forward to meeting you soon. 

 

All the best, Emma 

 

Emma Gwynnett-Davies (Manager, International@CampusLife) 

http://www.swansea.ac.uk/international-campuslife/
mailto:international.campuslife@swansea.ac.uk

